COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, B, 1.

LOSURES.
3rd August, 1932.

Dear Sir,
I enclose herewith, for your information, a copy

of a letter which has been received at this office from the

nere of the Motorship "DUNAFRIC" , together with a copy of

Qwne
the Assignment Letter addressed to the Society's SBurveyors

e zHong Kong on the 13th June last, and I shall be glad if you

ided accordingly and give the case the necessary

will be gu

attention.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

G.J. Thomas, E8q.,
BARCELONA.

Lloyd's Register
Pl nti8dn




